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Maria Pamela S. Castro <pscastro@pilipinasshellfoundation.org> Mon, Aug 16, 2021 at 4:16 PM

To: "mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph" <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: boytaps_tatos <boytaps_tatos@yahoo.com.ph>

16 August 2021

MA. LOURDES G. FERRER, CESO Il
Regional Executive Director

DENR MIMAROPA
Dear Dir. Ferrer:
Greetings! Hope this email finds you well!

| am writing to you as a FELLOW of the Asian Institute of Management — Bridging Leadership Initiative on Climate
Resilience (AIM-BLICR). Right now, Mayor Sergio Tapalla of Cagayancillo, Palawan and | are working on a project on the
“Management and Implementation of Marine Protected Areas.” This involves managing nine (9) established MPAs
surrounding the town with the aim of sustaining marine/fishery resources and preserving biodiversity with participation of
identified stakeholders , making sure that utmost benefits are obtained. Community capacity building, provision of
sustainable livelihood, law enforcement and MPA management, are just some of the essential components of the project.

In this regard, Mayor Tapalla and | would like seek your assistance on services you can provide under your “Scaling Up of
Coastal and Marine Ecosystem Program.” Your interventions on development of bio-diversity friendly enterprises, coral reef
and seagrass assessment, and those on protection and management of marine ecosystems, can boost the implementation
of the project.

Mayor Tapalla and | are most willing to meet with you virtually to discuss potential synergies. Please let us know what time
works best for you or your designated representative.

I look forward to your favorable response.

Sincerely,

MARIA PAMELA S. CASTRO

Program Manager — Nutrition, Agriculture and Food Security
pscastro@pilipinasshellfoundation.org | https://pilipinasshellfoundation.org
Mobile No. (+63) 917 1407335 / 920 6058459 | Tel No. (+632) 7 500 2195

The Finance Centre, 41st Floor, 26th Street corner 9th Avenue, Bonifacio Global City, Taguig 1635


mailto:pscastro@pilipinasshellfoundation.org
https://pilipinasshellfoundation.org/
https://www.google.com/maps/search/9th+Avenue,+Bonifacio+Global+City,+Taguig+1635?entry=gmail&source=g

N,

@ Pilipinas Shell Sa rﬁ:u-sﬁrhunq pdgtulong,

Foundation, Inc. sa bﬂr_suhny na pﬂgSU|0H9-

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE : This e-mail (including any file attachment/link) may contain personal information, sensitive personal information and
confidential information and/or may also be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the use of the named addressees and any unauthorized
dissemination or use by any other person or entity is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient you should not transmit, copy, print, disclose
or otherwise make use of and/or place any reliance on this e-mail and its contents. If you have received this e-mail in error, you should immediately
notify the sender by return e-mail and delete all copies from your system. The views, opinions or advices as may be contained herein are those of the
sending individual and do not necessary represent that of Pilipinas Shell Foundation, Inc . (PSFI) or binding upon PSFI. E-mails can be corrupted,
altered or falsified and PSFI shall not be liable for any damage, alteration or falsification on this e-mail. Notwithstanding that, PSFI is implementing
reasonable and appropriate security measures.



